= 4=

HSE

Health & Safety Executive
From the Director General
Timothy Walker CB

John Ainslie

Administrator

Scottish Campaign for Nuclear Disarmament

15 Barrland Street

Glasgow

G41 1QH 14 November 2000

Dear Mr Ainslie

| am writing on behalf of the Director General to acknowledge receipt of your letter
dated13 November which was received today.

A reply will be sent to you shortly.

Yours sincerely

Mf&

Anne Thelner
Secretary to the Director General

Rose Court, 2 Southwark Bridge, London
Tel: 020 7717 6000 Direct Line: 020 7791 7 66330Fail:52)290H78717 6696
International: +44 20 7717 6633
e-mail: timothy.walker@hse.gsi.gov.uk
Reducing risks - protecting people



